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Date: September 26, 2013 

To: Audi Dealer Principal, Service Manager, and Parts Manager  

From: Audi Product Compliance 

Subject:  Revision to Update 48K8   
 Model Year 2012 – 2014 A4, A5, A5 Cab, A6, A7, Q5  
 Power Steering Control Unit 

  
 

    
     

 
Dear Audi Dealer Principal, Service Manager, and Parts Manager: 
 
This communication is to inform you of that Update 48K8 has been revised to include a 
warning to ensure that the Bluetooth function of the scan tool must be physically 
switched off prior to performing this Update.   
 
The revised Update will be visible in ElsaWeb and ServiceNet on or about September 
27, 2013. Please ensure your technicians are made aware of this new information.  

As always, please ensure that every affected vehicle gets the Update before delivery to 
consumers. Your effort is integral in reaching the highest quality expectations of Audi 
customers.    

 
Thank you for your cooperation and assistance in this important matter. 
 


